
Town  hall  meeting  about  S.
Lake Tahoe roads
There will be a town hall forum on June 22 about South Lake
Tahoe’s ballot initiative to raise money for roads by upping
the sales tax.

The meeting will be at the Tahoe Keys office on Ala Wai
Boulevard from 6-8pm.

Representatives  from  the  city,  El  Dorado  County,  Tahoe
Resource Conservation District, and Residents for Better Roads
Committee  will  speak.  The  Tahoe  Keys  Property  Owners
Association  board  will  be  there.
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